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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Kingdom of Bahrain.

Montenegro recognizes a number of legislative and policy measures adopted by Kingdom of Bahrain to strengthen the protection and promotion of human rights, especially the National Human Rights Plan (2022-2026).
While acknowledging the important results achieved in combating trafficking in human beings, we also note the UN report’s findings that human trafficking and forced labor are still substantial problems in the country. We therefore encourage Bahrain to further strengthen its efforts to prevent, punish and eradicate such practices, ensuring that all cases are investigated and brought to justice, and victims fully protected and redressed. 
As reported, the serious restrictions imposed on freedom of expression, association and assembly, accompanied by a large number of arrests and prosecutions of those who have legitimately and peacefully exercised their rights, rise a great concern. [We call on Kingdom Bahrain to ensure safe and enabling environment for citizens and civil society organizations to engage in the promotion and protection of human rights and political activities.]
In constrictive spirit, Montenegro recommends to Kingdom of Bahrain:

1) To allow requested visits by mandate holders, particularly the Special Rapporteur on torture and other cruel, inhuman or degrading treatment or punishment;

2) To reinstate the (de facto) moratorium on the death penalty and consider pardoning those currently on a death row.  
I thank you. 
